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Comments: We are in total approval of fire mitigation in our area (West of Meeker Park Lodge)

 

However, we have been disappointed in efforts to burn piles over the years.  Also the area has received two

huge blow downs and those fallen trees remain and have become fire hazards in themselves.  

 

And as the people on Road 113N are totally responsible for the condition of the road we are very disappointed to

see the damage to the road from the forest trucks that have been doing the mitigation.  It would seem that some

form of compensation should be made for the damage.  Thank you.     


